
U.S. Department of Energy 
Environmental Management 
Nevada Program 
P.O. Box 98518 
Las Vegas, NV 89193-8518 

 
 
 July 26, 2023 
 
 
Anthony Graham, Chair 
Nevada Site Specific Advisory Board  
100 N. City Parkway, Suite #1750 
Las Vegas, NV 89106 
 
RESPONSE TO THE NEVADA SITE SPECIFIC ADVISORY BOARD (NSSAB) 
RECOMMENDATION FOR SAMPLING PLAN FOR PAHUTE MESA CORRECTIVE 
ACTION UNITS [CAUs] (WORK PLAN ITEM #4)  
 
Reference: Ltr Graham to Boehlecke, dtd 7/26/23 
 
I would like to thank the NSSAB for its review and support of the Pahute Mesa Groundwater 
Sampling Plan in the above-mentioned letter. The U.S. Department of Energy, Environmental 
Management (EM) Nevada Program appreciates the time that the NSSAB spent in reviewing and 
openly discussing this topic during the July 19, 2023, Full Board Meeting.  

The NSSAB’s input is always valued, and your time and efforts are greatly appreciated. Please 
feel free to contact the NSSAB Office at (702) 523-0894 with any questions or comments. 

 
 
 
 

Robert F. Boehlecke  
      Deputy Designated Federal Officer 
EMO:15027.RB    EM Nevada Program 
 
cc via e-mail:  
Michelle Hudson, DOE/HQ (EM-4.32)  
Kelly Snyder, DOE/HQ (EM-4.32)  
Glenn Puit, Navarro 
Ken Rehfeldt, Navarro 
Barbara Ulmer, Navarro 
Navarro Central Files 
NSSAB Members and Liaisons 
John Myers, EM 
Bill Wilborn, EM 
EM Records, EM 
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